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Chick on his seventieth birthday mroche.nd.edu The Lessing Society has
published the Lessing Yearbook since 1969 (as of 2002: Lessing
Yearbook/Jahrbuch). Scholars from around the world publish articles
presenting the results of their research in this journal, and it
includes an extensive set of reviews that provide a critical overview of
recent publications on Lessing and the German Enlightenment.
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gibt seit 1969 das Lessing Yearbook heraus (ab 2002: Lessing
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Artikeln die Ergebnisse ihrer Arbeit vor; ein ausführlicher
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Lessing und zur Aufklärung in Deutschland. Lessing Yearbook/Jahrbuch
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(Journal, magazine, 1969) [WorldCat.org] Fick’sLessingHandbuch.Leben–Werk–Wirkung(StuttgartandWeimar, ). The bestanalysis in
English of Lessing’s philosophical and religious thought, with
particular emphasis on the in?uence of Leibniz, is Henry E. Allison,
Lessing and the Enlightenment: His Philosophy of Religion and its
Relation to Eighteenth-Century Thought (Ann Arbor ... LESSING
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considered as the founder of modern German literature because his plays
established a new genre, Bürgerliches Trauerspiel; bourgeois tragedy
which engaged critically with the contemporary German scene and
articulated the values of the emerging German middle class. Lessing German Literature - Google Sites Laurence A. Rickels, ‘Deception,
Exchange and Revenge: Metaphors of Language in Emilia Galotti’, Lessing
Yearbook 16 (1984), 37-54 Ritchie Robertson, ‘Virtue versus
“Schwärmerei” in Lessing’s Emilia Galotti’, German Life and Letters 62:1
(2009), 39-52 Colin Walker, ‘“So tief liess mich die Gnade nicht
sinken”: On the Absence of Divine Grace in Emilia Galotti ... Emilia
Galotti - German Literature - Google 3 Sonderdrucke / Offprints zu
Lessing. , , , very good offprint wraps, $15 Alessandro Pellegrini,
Lessing e l'Illuminismo (1964) - Arthur Henkel, Anmerkungen zu Lessings
Faust-Fragment (1969, INSCRIBED Verf.) - Hans Steffen, Sprachkritik und
Sprachhaltung bei Moliere und Lessing (1961, briefly INSCRIBED).
Digitale Bibliothek 5. Steven Wolfe Books - std.com Lessing is a German
surname of Slavic origin, originally Lesnik meaning "woodman". Lessing
may refer to: A German family of writers, artists, musicians and
politicians who can be traced back to a Michil Lessigk mentioned in 1518
as being a linen weaver in Jahnsdorf near Chemnitz. Lessing - Wikipedia
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German, 1729–1781 With Lessing German prose reached a new level of point
and power. Nietzsche praised Lessing’s unique gusto and precision that
gave his prose new verve; Karl Jaspers described it as “philosophy in
action.” While his writings contain… *Lessing, Gotthold Ephraim | united
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Yearbook, XXV (1993), 55–82, and reprinted in Karl S. Guthke, Der Blick
in die Fremde: Das Ich und das andere in der Literatur (Tübingen, 2000),
180–204. It was translated by Ritchie Robertson and slightly adapted
with the permission of the author. ch8 - openbookpublishers.com
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